
My wife Roslyn Meyer and I are 100% in favor of expanding the Tweed New Haven Airport runway. 
Having spent 51 years living in New Haven since I began studying at Yale Medical School in 1968 and 
being actively involved in many Civic activities (co-founder of LEAP, chair of the Long Wharf Theatre 
Board, Community Foundation Board member, President of the Western New England Institute for 
Psychoanalysis and other local organizations) it is VITAL that we have an active regional airport with 
regularly scheduled service to other cities.  
Furthermore, those who bought property near our regional airport, cannot expect Tweed to disappear 
or to restrict flights. An expanded runway with expanded service will tremendously benefit all of us. 
Thank you, 
Jerome H. Meyer, MD 

 


